


THE FELL PONY SOCIETY



Summary of the Minutes, to be published on the FPS website, of the Fell Pony Society Council meeting held on 
Tuesday 13 May 2025 at 13.15 hrs at Orton Market Hall
The option to attend via Zoom was available




Approval of Council Minutes: meeting held on 18 March 2025

AGM

Council reviewed the AGM held on 5 April. The talk by Miriam Bibby was enjoyed by members.



Chairmans Report

The Chairman welcomed new Council members Miss Chadwick, Mrs Grealish, Mr Metcalfe and re elected Mrs Bell.
He reported that figures recently released by the RBST show 50 more mares producing a foal in 2024, placing the Fell Pony at the top end of the At Risk category.
Also reported on recent meeting he had attended with the BSPS.


Secretary and Treasurer’s report

The Secretary reported that the office would be sending out reminders to those members who have not yet renewed their memberships.
Learning with Fells is in the process of being organised.

Election of Chairman and Vie Chairman

Mr Boustead agreed to stand as Chairman and Mr Greener as Vice Chairman for the coming year.


Sub-Committee Reports 

Reports received from the Show, Overseas, Judges and Conservation Committees and Display Team. 
Accounts from the groups were circulated to Council.


AOB

Applicants for the Bursary to be considered and selected by 31 May.





